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-.I ' CORPORATION TECIINICAL SERVICES

1141 Elmwood Avenue
Cranston, RI 02910
(401) 941-8000 September 14, 1993

Mr. Donald O. Nellis
Radiation Protection & Health Effects Branch
Division of Regulatory Applications
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

RE: 10CFR Part 34

Mr. Nellis,

In June of 1993 I addressed a letter to you concerning
Grinnell's viewpoint in a mandatory two person crew for field
industrial radiography.

Since the recent increase by the NRC in annual licensing fees,
the competitiveness of our industry has escalated dramatically.
Grinnell Corporation has presented letters to all our curre,nt
customers, stating that we will operate at all field sites with a
mandatory two person crew.

We believe that we are one of the only organizations in New
England that has made this commitment regarding a two person crew.
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You stated in your letter dated 6/15/93 that 10CFR Part 34 was
in the proposal revision states regarding a two person crew.

We would appreciate your input on this situation and exactly
when the proposal 10CFR Part 34 will be available for review and
comment to the public.

Thank you for your time and consideration. If you have any
questions or need further information, please contact me at (4 01) -
941-8000.

Very truly yours,

GRINNELL CORPORATION
.

M
William lini
Radiation Safety Officer
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cc: George T. Mulvaney
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